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Hello Erin,

| am submitting my expression of interest in potential service on the Barnstable Economic
Development Council — as a council member. Here is the link to my profile on Linked-In which
has my background and achievements listed. (26) Wendy Northcross | LinkedIn

I am happy to offer my regional perspective on the Cape’s economic success and future,
having been deeply involved for over 28 years on the topic of sustainable economic
development, and business development.

My current commitment as co-founder/executive director of the JFK Hyannis Museum and my
commitment to the Town of Barnstable’s Local Comprehensive Plan Update committee to
create some constraints on my schedule. If the timing works, and my nomination is
successful, | would be happy to serve.

Sincerely,

Wendy Northcross

Wendy K. Northcross, CCE
Executive Director at John F. Kennedy Hyannis
Museum Foundation, Inc.

Phone 508-790-3077 Mobile 508-364-4557
Web https://jfkhyannismuseum.org

Email wendy@jfkhyannismuseum.org

397 Main Street, PO Box 2488, Hyannis, MA
02601
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